Partners

OF THE MANY YUKON COMPANIES and Yukon
First Nation-partnered businesses working on
site to construct Victoria’s Eagle Gold Project,
only one can lay claim to having built an air
strip in Antarctica; 1600 kilomotres south of
South America’s Cape Horn.

Pelly Construction Ltd. (Pelly) is constructing the
future mine’s primary and secondary crusher sites,
90-day ore storage pad, heap leach embankment,
access roads and event and control ponds. Of the
400-plus workers on site, 75 of Pelly’s 145 employees
assigned to the Project are at Eagle at a time.

Early on in Victoria’s planning process, the
company expressed its desire to deal with as
many local people and companies as possible
and practical.

Pelly was eager to take a part in the Project and had
enough capacity and extensive mine development
experience to secure a significant portion of the
work. As well as providing a competitive offer, Pelly

brings many years of similar experience to the table.

Pelly has succeeded at hundreds of projects in the
north, is familiar with the local work force and has
an excellent reputation with local suppliers.

“Our team has gathered a wealth of experience
working in remote and cold weather conditions
when it comes to infrastructure development
and construction,” says Jennifer Byram, Pelly
VP. “We are so proud of our employees and the
expertise they bring to our work with Victoria to
help advance the Eagle Gold Project.”

Beyond the company’s professional reputation

and expertise, like Victoria Gold, Pelly has become a
household name in the Yukon through its continued
commitment to local charities, sports teams, events
and literacy and educational initiatives.

Pelly also has a long history of mutually respectful
and successful working relationships with Yukon
First Nations built upon agreements that benefit
Pelly and First Nation citizens.

Pelly at work at Victoria’s Eagle Gold Project.

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD AND THE EAGLE GOLD PROJECT

The Eagle Gold Project, and future gold mine currently under construction, is part of Victoria’s 100 per cent-
owned Dublin Gulch gold property located approximately 375 kilometres north of Whitehorse and

85 kilometres north, northeast of the Village of Mayo within the traditional territory of the First Nation of
Na-Cho Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road year-round and is within Yukon Energy’s electrical grid.

The Eagle Gold Project has received all major permits for construction and operations, completed the Yukon
Environmental and Socio-economic Assessment Board (YESAB) process and mutually created and implements
the Comprehensive Cooperation and Benefits Agreement with the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun.

YUKONERS AT WORK
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